DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON
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October 29, 2002
Re: 2002-09-066

RECEIVED 1oV 0 1 2002

Mr. William Ferroggiaro

The National Security Archive
Gelman Library

2130 H Street, NW, Suite 701

Washingten, DC 20037

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated
September 4, 2002.

Your request sought records concerning Treasury’s implementation of U.S. Attorney General
John Ashcroft's October 12, 2001, memorandum on the FOIA. We are enclosing one record

located in the Departmental Offices which responds to your request. No other records
were located.

No fees were incurred in processing your request.
Sincerely,
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Alana Johnson
Chief, Disclosure Services

Enclosure




